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Annex 9 
 

Scope of the review on  
“Olavarría Landfill Gas Recovery Project (029)” 

 
1. The Board agreed to undertake a review of the “Olavarría Landfill Gas Recovery Project 
(029)”. 
 
2. The Board agreed that the scope of the review relating to issues associated with validation 
requirements shall cover: 
 

(a) Bearing in mind a link to eligibility of the project activity as a small-scale CDM project 
activity: 

• A more detailed justification of the chosen calculation of project emissions, given 
that the CDM-PDD provides for three different interpretations of the direct project 
emissions;  

• The public comment relating to the calculation of project emissions should be 
taken into account;   

 
(b) The DOE has listed as a remaining "corrective action request" (CAR) that detailed 

operational guidelines/manuals and the necessary provisions for meeting training and maintenance 
needs have yet to be developed, and that this has to be done at the latest "before the start of the 
commissioning" of the project. The DOE needs to stipulate how it will be asserting that this CAR has 
been closed successfully;   
 

(c) Disclaimer by the DOE should be removed. 
 
3. The Board requested Mr. Xuedu Lu and Ms Sushma Gera to be responsible for supervising 
the review of this project activity and that Mr. Juan Pablo Bonilla and Mr. Mahasaru Fujitomi will 
participate in the review team. The review team may call on outside expertise, as appropriate. 


